
Bussa Orchards in South Glastonbury, CT, has been in the 
Bussa family since 1906, with Lou Bussa planting the first 
orchard in 1932. Now in its fourth generation, Doug Bussa 
leads the farm’s production and distribution, continuing a 
long-standing tradition of quality and care. Sardilli Produce 
is proud to partner with the Bussa family as part of our 
local program, supporting their dedication to Connecticut-
grown fruit.

Bussa Orchards
 9Apples
 9Peaches
 9Plums
 9Pears
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